
 

 
 

DATE: March 1, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

  

SUBJECT: Approve the proposed Glenshire Elementary School Overnight Field Trip 

to the California State Capital and Sacramento Zoo from May 30 to May 

31, 2023 

 

PRESENTED BY: Kerstin Kramer, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed Glenshire Elementary School Overnight Field Trip to the California State 

Capital and Sacramento Zoo from May 30 to May 31, 2023 

 

 BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Glenshire Elementary School’s 5th-grade students will visit the California State Capitol and the 

Sacramento Zoo from May 30 to May 31, 2023. This trip will connect the students with the ELA 

standards for reading, informational writing, and research.  

 

Another main focus will be team building for the 90+ 5th-grade students throughout this two-day 

field trip. 

 

On day one, the students will tour the Sacramento State Capitol and the railroad museum and 

have an evening tour and special program at the Sacramento Zoo. The students will camp in a 

designated area at the zoo and continue team-building activities while there. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Kerstin Kramer, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

 

Attachment: GES May 30 thru May 31, 2023, TTTUSD School Sponsored Field Trip Request 


